
The National Biosafety Authority is a State Corporation established under the 
Biosafety Act, 2009 with a mandate to exercise general supervision and control 
over the transfer, handling and use of genetically modified organisms (GMOs) 
with a view to ensuring safety of human and animal health as well as providing 
adequate protection of the environment.  

The Act requires the Authority to prescribe fees for the services it offers. In this 
regard, the Authority has prepared a schedule of the proposed fees, which is 
available at: www.biosafetykenya.go.ke In line with the requirements of 
the law, the Authority is conducting public participation on the proposed fees. 
Members of the public are invited to submit their comments within 21 days 
from the date of this notice for consideration. 

Please submit your written comments on or before Wednesday 7th February 
2024 to:

The Chief Executive Officer
National Biosafety Authority

P.O. Box 28251 – 00100
NAIROBI.

Tel: 020 2678667 or 0713 854132
Email: publicparticipation@biosafetykenya.go.ke

PUBLIC COMMENTS ON THE PROPOSED FEES CHARGED FOR 
SERVICES OFFERED BY THE NATIONAL BIOSAFETY AUTHORITY


